
Please join us on Saturday 18th October to 
sing and celebrate World Singing Day at 
Bourne Hall, Spring St, Ewell, KT17 1UF

World Singing Day Performance!
14th October 2024

The Include Project -  Registered Charity No: 1177785 

Please meet at Bourne Hall for 2.00pm.

Please bring a drink of water with you. There 
will be food and drink available to buy if 
you’d like to bring some money. 

Please email us on info@include.org or call us 
on 07918 470 190 as soon as possible if you 
would like to attend.

Please wear your choir polo shirt and black 
bottoms!

Best wishes

Matthew Sheath
Epsom Choir Director

There is a large Pay and Display car park.
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